
Releasing Budget Change Request Funds
 

 

Requests for the release of Approved FY24 Budget Change Request funds must be made by June 1st, 2024.  
 
!ǇǇǊƻǾŜŘ .ǳŘƎŜǘ /ƘŀƴƎŜ ŦǳƴŘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ǊŜƭŜŀǎŜŘ ǳƴǘƛƭ ŜȄƛǎǘƛƴƎ ŦǳƴŘǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǳƴƛǘΩǎ Ǉƻƻƭ ŀǊŜ exhausted. 
 
To request the release of funds, please email budget@ramapo.edu and include the following: 
 

¶ “Budget Change Request” & “Unit name” in the subject line 

¶ FOAP where funds should be released to 

¶ description that matches the original request in Adaptive 

¶ appropriate documentation (see below) 
 

 

 

mailto:budget@ramapo.edu
mailto:budget@ramapo.edu

